Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Jacobs Engineering - Tallahassee
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: October 13, 2015, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., CDT

PLACE: Crowne Plaza Pensacola Grand, 200 East Gregory Street, Pensacola, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The feasibility study of State Road (S.R.) 196 (Bayfront Parkway) from Tarragona Street to S.R. 30 (U.S. 98/East Chase Street) in Escambia County. The intent of this meeting is to present the final study recommendations to enhance safety and traffic flow on Bayfront Parkway. The meeting will be held in an open house format. There will not be a formal presentation, however, representatives from FDOT will be available to discuss the project, answer questions, and receive comments.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Project Manager Victoria Wilson, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, extension 1279 or at victoria.wilson@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT Project Manager Victoria Wilson, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, extension 1279 or at victoria.wilson@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
